
Hebron High School 

Parent Teacher Student Association 

Newsletter -- December 2015 

 This monthly newsletter goes only to those individuals who have joined PTSA for this school year in an 

attempt to keep you up to date on issues, events, and activities at Hebron High School that we think will 

be of interest to PTSA members. 

 The Big Event Fundraiser 

On Saturday, March 19th, 2016, the East Zone will be participating in LISD's 'The Big Event'! This is an 

opportunity where for one day...at one time... all of the schools in the East Zone get involved in our 

community by giving back.  Individuals, clubs, and organizations can sign up for community service 

activities that make a difference close to home, and it's a really fun day! 

 Many of the activities require supplies.  Julie Cummings has put together a silent auction of donations 

from teachers, clubs, and organizations from both Hebron campuses to raise money in order to purchase 

the supplies needed for great day. Please take a look and bid on one of the great gift baskets in the silent 

auction, at:   www.32auctions.com/HHSBigEvent. 

 Bidding takes place from now until Thursday, December 17th at 7:00pm.  Baskets can be picked up at 

the Main Campus from 7:30am to 1:00pm on Friday, December 18th.  Payment must be made at the time 

of pick up with cash or check made out to Hebron High School.  You must be 18 or older to place a 

bid.  Thank you for taking the time to take a look at these great baskets and support our school as we give 

back to the community! 

 Post Prom 2016 

PTSA will host the 2016 Post Prom Event at Pin Stack Bowl in Plano.  If you are interested in being on 

the Post Prom committee, please contact Laura Green at hebronptsavp@gmail.com.  The first meeting 

will be in January 2016.  

 HHS9 Backs the Future 

Congratulations to the Hebron Ninth Grade Campus faculty for achieving 100% PTSA Membership!  We 

really appreciate their support for PTSA and all of the students at Hebron! 

HHS9 Has New Principal 

Amanda Werneke will assume the role of Principal at Hebron High School's 9th Grade Campus 

(HHS9).  Werneke, who has served as an Assistant Principal at HHS9 since 2010 and received the 

LISD Assistant Principal of the Year award in 2015, is known for her instructional leadership and 

collaboration. She will be replacing Mark Dalton upon his retirement and her first day is set for 

Jan. 4. 

http://www.32auctions.com/HHSBigEvent
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PTSA Scholarships 

The application for Hebron PTSA Scholarships is currently available on the Lewisville Education 

Foundation website: https://www.lisdef.com/student-programs/scholarships/.  Last year PTSA 

awarded $4500 in scholarships to Hebron Seniors.  Applications are due by 4:30pm on January 29, 

2016.  Don't wait until the last minute to apply!!! 

To be eligible for a PTSA scholarship, you must be a graduating senior and a current PTSA 

member.  Seniors who are not currently PTSA members can still join!  Go to the Hebron PTSA website 

at http://www.hebronptsa.org/ and click on Membership.  From this page you can download a 

membership form or join online via http://www.joinpta.org.  If you are not sure if you have already joined 

yet this year, scroll to the bottom of the Membership page and click on the link for the list of Senior 

PTSA Members. 

HHS PTSA Spirit Gear 

If you are interested in some Hebron Spirit Gear, please head to our website at 

www.HebronPTSA.org   We have Hebron t-shirts, car magnets and garden flags!  Print the order 
form and deliver to the front office with payment.  Thanks for supporting Hebron and PTSA! 

HHS PTSA - Texas PTA Life Membership Nominations 2015-2016 

The Hebron Hawk family is made up of many wonderful and dedicated teachers, administrators, staff 

members, and parents. We are lucky to have such support within our school! Now is your chance to show 

appreciation to those who work so hard for your children. The Hebron Hawks PTSA Life Member 

committee is accepting nominations for the Honorary Texas PTA Life Membership award. This 

prestigious award is presented to a person who continuously demonstrates a dedication to the welfare of 

children.  

If you know of someone that you feel would be deserving of such an honor, please complete the attached 

nomination form and return before January 14th by email to HebronPTSAMembership@gmail.com. Or 

you can drop it off (in an envelope), labeled "Life Membership Nomination" in the Hebron front office 

or mail it to: 

Hebron High School PTSA Membership 

Life Member Nomination 

4207 Plano Parkway 

Carrollton, Texas 75010 
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LISD Community Technology Survey 

LISD is looking for parent and community input regarding important topics such as student devices, 
Internet access, and apps that our students use.  In order to help LISD make these important 
decisions, please take a few minutes to complete the survey at... 

http://www.lisd.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=4054&ViewID=04

7E6BE3-6D87-4130-8424-

D8E4E9ED6C2A&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=9658&PageID=1&GroupByField=&GroupYear=0&Gro

upMonth=0&Tag= 

  

Application to Serve on Standing Committees for Texas PTA 

Texas PTA is seeking members to serve on a Standing Committee for a two-year term, beginning 
February 28, 2016. All committee assignments are appointed by and serve at the request of the 
Texas PTA President.  All appointed committee members should be available to attend All-
Committees Weekend, April 1-3, at the Texas PTA State Office in Austin. Dates and times for specific 
committee meetings will be determined as we move closer to the event. 

Complete and submit the application on or before Friday, January 15, 2016. 
https://www.formsite.com/txpta/form521/index.html 

 Mark your calendars! 

The Texas PTA Family Engagement Conference will be held at the Sheraton in Dallas February 26 
through the 28th.  Event details coming soon... 
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Important Dates 

Dec. 18th -- Early Release 

Dec. 19th -- Jan. 4th -- Winter Holiday 

Jan. 5th -- Students Return to School 

Jan. 15th -- Early Release 

Jan. 18th -- School Holiday 

Jan 23rd, 24th, & 25th  - Hebron Theater production of Mary Poppins! 

Jan. 25th  - LISD Founder's Day Dinner 

Feb. 1st -- HHS PTSA General Meeting 6:00PM 

Feb. 1 - Spring Open House 6:30-9:00PM 

Feb. 15th -- Student Holiday 

Feb. 23rd -- HHS PTSA Post Prom Fundraiser at Kendra Scott 

Mar. 7th -- 11th  - Spring Break 

Mar. 19th -- The Big Event 

 

If you have any questions regarding PTSA, please contact Kristina Milligan 

at HebronPTSAPresident@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:HebronPTSAPresident@gmail.com


 


